
From: Joe Ruef
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 9:20:07 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We need to control all the non native invasive species, don't take away this tool

Sincerely,

Joe Ruef
12305 Ruef Ln
Mount Angel, OR 97362
ruefranch@mtangel.net
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